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From: Deb Bratton

To: Jocelyn Lewes

Subject: Minute number 6

Date: Sunday, 8 May 2022 7:48:29 pm
Hello,

With regard to the housing, you have given the go ahead on in lincoln.

I am very concerned you are expecting rate payers to pay for the extra infrastructure.

Its been hard enough in lincoln the last few years. My son had to learn in lincoln primary
in their school hall along with 200 other students as the ministry could not keep up as the

numbers boomed.

I feel the council do not see the bigger picture. Our doctors are already full, you cannot get
an appointment. And now you want to grow our town by 30%.

You do not have the money for this infrastructure. And I'm not paying for it. Families are
already struggling with a recession on the horizon, it's foolish to think a short term money
boost mostly benefiting the pockets of the carter group is a good idea.

You've already put us back to 2027 for the lincoln cycle lane and road upgrades.

Think.

Deborah Bratton

35 edward street
Lincoln
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